

News Bulletin

Siskiyou County Health & Human Services Agency-Public Health Division

August 2018

What Can I Pack for a Healthy Lunch?

This question has baffled parents for years. We might remember things like warm yogurt and brown apple slices in our school lunchbox and lots of salami because mothers thought it wouldn't spoil by lunch time. Today, it's imperative that children's lunchboxes contain a well-balanced, healthy, and appetizing selection of foods that can be kept cool until eaten. Appetizing is probably the key as we want children to EAT the foods we pack.

Here are some tips to help you pack healthy, safe, and appetizing lunches:

Introduce children to a variety of whole-grain breads and rolls. If your child doesn't like sandwiches, try an unassembled one they can eat in stages. Try "plannedovers" like hearty soups, chili, or spaghetti from the night before. Use a container that can keep foods hot. Pack cheese sticks by cutting your own. Children need calcium each day, so include cheese even if milk is served. Veggies and dip are always a hit. Cut up carrots, cucumbers, broccoli, or cauliflower and pack with a small container of your child's favorite low-fat dressing. Offer beverages like water and low-fat milk; 100% fruit juice should be an occasional beverage. Minimize the salty and sweet treats in the lunch bag. Items like chips, "fruit" roll-ups, and cookies in the lunch bag make it tough for small stomachs to get all the nutrients needed for good health and growth. Include a favorite item along with new foods. This way if the child doesn't care for the new item, he or she will still have the old favorite. Involve children when planning lunch bag menus. They'll look forward to lunchtime knowing they've helped create the menu.



It's World Breastfeeding Week!

#Breastmilk is the foundation of life, containing essential nutrients for babies to give them a healthy start. For more information on baby and infant nutrition, head over to the MCAH website. #WBW2018 http://bit.ly/2FzZkOC

Working mom? In honor of
World Breastfeeding Week,
CDPH wants you to know your
#breastfeeding rights in the
workplace. #WBW2018
#lactationaccommodation
https://bit.ly/2INM51h

The Baby Friendly Rest Stop will once again be at the Siskiyou Golden Fair August 8th-12th. Come see us to breastfeed, rest, hydrate and cool off!!!



For CalFresh information, call 1-877-847-3663. Funded by USDA SNAP-Ed, an equal opportunity provider and employer.